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Student Ministries Set-Up/Tear-Down Volunteer 

In Student Ministries we are empowered by God to reach others for Christ by helping 
students become lifelong followers of Him. We do this best by focusing on two wins: 

• Creating engaging experiences  
• Building transformational relationships. 

 

Every Wednesday is someone’s first Wednesday. We strive to create a personal experience for each 
student that walks into our campuses every week. The Set-Up and Tear-Down teams create a 
unique and engaging environment for students by setting up and taking down key elements within 
the building. You will play a vital role in accomplishing our two wins by creating an engaging 
experience and setting up students to enter into transformational relationships with God and 
others.  
 
Here’s how we do it: 
 

Being Prepared 

• Read weekly communications from you leader prior to student services. 
• Check in with your team lead at scheduled time to receive instructions, connect with your 

team, and prepare to serve. 
• Check in, wear your nametag, attend huddles, and participate in ongoing training meetings if 

applicable. 
• Communicate scheduling conflicts with your team leads and manage you schedule on 

My.eaglebrookchurch.com. 
• Be familiar with the campus facilities and the schedule of the evening.  

 
Set Up an Engaging Atmosphere   

• Set up all environmental pieces in time for the start of services (check-in stations and signs, 
furniture, lighting, pipe and drape, lobby games, and parking signs). 

• Maintain the organization and cleanliness of the student ministries’ storage area. 
• Helping to create a fun atmosphere for parties and special events.  

 
Tear Down Items to Restore Environment  

• Tear down, clean, and store all environmental pieces in proper storage area at the end of 
services and leave the campus equal to or better than before. 

• Pick up trash left by students or volunteers.  
• Maintain the organization and cleanliness of the student ministries’ storage area. 
 


